
 

 

Butler Township Planning Commission 
April 5, 2021 

Minutes 
 

 
 
Meeting called to order by Chairman Funt at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Present:  Rick Funt, Dave Ryman, John Adamik, Barry Towers, Jon Holmes & Danielle Helwig 
 
Others Present:  The Busheys, Scott Longstreth,  and Tim Spangler 
 
On a motion made by Ryman and seconded by Adamik the March minutes are approved as 
presented.  Motion carried 4-0 
 
New Business: 
 
22 Hill Crest Dr. SWM:  Scott Longstreth presented and stated a note about the Trench Plug for 
Sewer will be added to the plan.  Jon Holmes commented that Tim Knoeble has not yet 
commented on the plan and the Supervisors may not want to take action until we hear from 
him.  On a motion made by Adamik and seconded by Towers the Planning Commission will 
recommend approval condition to all requirements being met.  Motion carried 4-0 
 
Knouse – Center Mills Rd:  Jon Holmes and Rob Thealer recommend a Land Development Plan 
be completed.  On a motion made by Adamik and seconded by Funt the Planning Commission 
will recommend to the Supervisors to require a Land Development Plan.  Motion carried 4-0 
 
 
With no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:15 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Danielle Helwig 
 
651-658 


